
ROAD WORK INFORMATION 
 
Hazen and Smith Street Residents: 
 
The Village of Hilton Department of Public Works will be milling Hazen and Smith Street on 
Wednesday, October 9, 2024, and paving Hazen and Smith Street on Friday, October 18, 2024, 
both dates are weather permitting.  The road will be open during the paving process, but we 
would appreciate not traveling this area when paving begins. Any heavy equipment/vehicles, 
such as campers, boats, contractor deliveries, pool installation, etc. should not be moved or 
scheduled during paving day.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.   
If you have any questions, please contact the DPW at 392-9632. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Jeff Pearce, Superintendent 
Department of Public Works 
 
 
 
 
 


